
 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE       Monday 9th April 2018 
          

The Dudley Group shortlisted for Student Nursing Times Award 
 
The Dudley Group has received national recognition from the Student Nursing Times 

Awards by making this year’s shortlist. 

The Trust’s learning disability simulation pathway has been shortlisted in the 

category of Student Experience. 

The simulation pathway, which is a programme developed to improve education, 

helps student nurses to understand the needs of people with a learning disability 

when they visit hospital.  

Dudley Voices for Choice, a user led charitable organisation that supports people 

with learning disabilities, co-produced a series of sessions with the Trust to give 

students valuable experience around how to improve their clinical skills within wards 

at Russells Hall Hospital. 

“I am so proud of all our hard work to help improve the experience for our patients 

with learning disabilities and it is fantastic that our student nurses have found the 

sessions so useful,” said Jacqui Howells, learning disability liaison nurse. 

Winners will be announced on Thursday 26th April at the awards ceremony in 

London.  

*** ENDS *** 
 
Notes to editors: 
 

 Photograph (L to  R): Katie O’Connor, interprofessional simulation lead, 
Jacqui Howells, learning disability liaison nurse and Diane Baker and Sue 
Baker from Dudley Voices for Choice 

 For more information, please call Chace Smith, Communications Assistant for 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 1064 
or email chace.smith@dgh.nhs.uk  
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